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This week has been science week- we have been exploring bubbles.



Did the bubble wands change the shape of the bubbles?



What shapes were the giant 
bubbles?





We went on a wonderful trip to Camley
Natural Park in Kings Cross.



We went for a walk in the woods. We saw all sorts of animal homes.



We went pond dipping. 
What kinds of creatures did 

you see?





We also went on a bug hunt. Where were the creatures living?





What else have you been up to?










